
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 5th December 2024  

 

Kia Ora Year 2 whānau, 

This term seems to be flying by and we are now down to the final 2 

weeks of school for the year.  

Ngā Manu Nature Reserve and Marine Gardens EOTC Trip 

We are getting very excited about our syndicate trip next Tuesday 10th December. 

Please send your child in their school uniform and ensure they come to school well 

before the 8:55am bell so we can get organised in time.  

Below is a gear checklist for your child for the day. 

 

togs, rash vest, towel, old t-shirt    (all in its own bag) 

sun hat big water bottle or 2 
bottles 

closed-in shoes jacket 

pre-applied 
sunblock/sunscreen 

lunch and additional 
snacks 

 

Thank you very much to all those wonderful parents who have offered to come as 

we could not do this trip without you. I will meet you in the hall at 8:30 a.m. for the 

parent briefing.  

Many thanks, 

 

Vanessa Burn 

Kōwhai Team Leader  


